
 
 

  

 

 

 

Greetings Hazelwood Early Childhood Families  
 

Attached you will find a flyer inviting you to participate in this year’s 

virtual Festival of Nations.  All Hazelwood School District families are 

welcome to create a presentation that celebrates their family’s 

heritage and submit it for viewing by the whole district as well as for 

a chance to win prizes.  More information can be found at the website 

listed on the flyer.  We look forward to getting to know the traditions 
and cultures of your families! 

 

 

Sincerely, 

The HSD EL & Immigrant Department 

 

 

 

 



 


